
Dear Highland’s Families, 

I hope everyone is healthy and doing well. This Friday at 11:00 AM, we are hosting a Coffee and 

Conversations through Zoom. This will be our first attempt and we look forward to connecting, 

provide you some updates and hearing you voice. Your feedback has been helpful as we figure 

out remote learning together. 

Join Zoom Meeting by clicking the link below this Friday at 11:00 AM 

https://rentonschools.zoom.us/j/93122096340?pwd=SkV1d1NNVEdIa1JzVE9VdW5kbzlvUT09 

 

Please take a moment to click on the survey below if you plan on attending this Friday. It will 

help us prepare for a smooth meeting: 

 

https://forms.gle/i8HAnxJ7Sz5Vs3BN7 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration and Upcoming Event: 

As you can imagine, Kindergarten Registration is low across the district. If you know of any 

families in the neighborhood with a  student of Kindergarten age, please ask them to email 

gina.corder@rentonschools.us to begin the process. On May 28th, Highlands will hold a Virtual 

Kindergarten Countdown Event welcoming our new kindergarten families. There will be more 

communication on this in the upcoming weeks. 

 

Food Resources and Support (please note the upcoming changes from our district): 

 

Thank you, 

Alfred DeBlasio 

Principal 
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